
   
  
 

         
  Mass Intentions  

 
Saturday,  December 29th (St. Thomas Becket, Bishop and 

Martyr) 

     8:00  am   Jean Alice McConochie  (TLM) 

     4:00  pm   Bob and Jackie Geimer  

Sunday,  December 30th (The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary 

and Joseph) 
    7:30  am    Piero Cenni  (TLM) 

    9:15  am    Joseph and Alba Ragno  

Monday, December 31st  (New Year’s Eve Vigil) 

    4:00  pm  Pat Gentilli 

Tuesday,  January 1st (The Nativity of the Lord, Solemnity 

of Mary, the Holy Mother of God) New Year’s 

Day  

    7:30   am The Skalsky Godchildren 

    9:15   am   People of the Parish   

Wednesday, January 2nd (Sts. Basil the Great and Gregory 

Nazianzen, Bishops) 

     7:30  am   Living Members of Aquinas Class of 1969  

Thursday, January 3rd  (The Most Holy Name of  Jesus) 
     7:30  am   The Deceased Members of Aquinas Class of 1969 

Friday,  January 4th  (St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Religious ) 

    7:30   am   Grace Ward   

Saturday,  January 5th (St. John Neumann, Bishop) 

     8:00 am    Donna Kehoe (TLM) 

     4:00 pm    People of the Parish   

Sunday, January 6th  (Epiphany of the Lord ) 

     7:30 am  Piero Cenni 

     9:15 am     John and Clara Krantz Family  

 

     
 
 
  

LITURGICAL ROLES  
                   JANUARY 5 AND 6 
 
                                                                                                                                                    
Sacristan 
 
Sat.  4:00 pm       Cheryl Leik  
Sun. 9:15 am Emily Earles 

 

Lector 

 
Sat.  4:00 pm  
Sun. 9:15  Bill Exner   

 

Greeters 

 
Sat.   4:00 pm 
Sun.  9:15 am     Tom and Laura Severt  

    
     
 If you are not able to fulfill your extraordinary minister 

role, please find a substitute.  

 

“See what love the Father has given us, that we should be 

called children of God; and so we are.” 

 

     1John 3:1 

 

During this season of giving, let us remember the most 

important gift we have received being children of God.  As 

God’s children, it’s important that we express our love for 

others as well.  Tell your spouse, children and other family 

members and friends that you love them, frequently.  

    

   

 
 

THANK YOU 

 

Thank you for all the prayers, gifts and kind words I      

received at this special time of the year. 

 

    God Bless You 

                                  Fr. Heilman  

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE 

HAVE A SAFE HOLIDAY 

 
“Blessed Joseph, 
 
You took Mary and Jesus into your home.  You followed 

the prescripts of the Law, presented Jesus in the Temple, 

taught him skills at the plane and the lathe, and, daily, you 

shared traditions which were built on the covenants he 

came to fulfill. 
 
Hear the prayers of siblings, grandparents, aunts, uncles, 

and entire families of children who have been adopted.  
 
May they be a source of loving welcome and a font of faith. 

 

Through Christ our Lord. 

 

St. Joseph, descendant of David, pray for us.” 

 

  USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 

  Novena to St. Joseph for Those on the Path 

  of adoption.” 

 
PRAY FOR OUR PRIESTS AND RELIGIOUS  



 
THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY AND JOSEPH                               December 30, 2018

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collection Report 

 
December 23, 2018 

 
  Actual              Budget     Variance 

 

 

Weekly            $    4,102.00        $     7,560.00   ($  3,458.00)  

Year to Date   $126,429.43       $  134,190.00   ($  7,760.57)  

 
  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

THANK YOU FOR USING YOUR ENVELOPES OR    

DONATING ON LINE 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION TEACHERS 

 

Beth Ptak (PreK-7th) 608-214-3146  (Sunday) 
 
Steve Davies (8th thru 12) 608-220-2088 (Wednesday) 
 
Quyen Palenik (PreK-3rd) The Good Shepherd) 414-539-

0121 (Tuesday) 

 
Hurting from Abortion … Healing is possible 

 
Are you or a loved one carrying the sorrow and regret from 

abortion? 

Whether recent or long ago … God is waiting … Healing is 

possible.   

Upcoming Rachel’s Vineyard retreat, March 8 - 10. Confi-

dentiality assured. 

Contact Mary 608-221-9593, www.madisondiocese.org/

rachel 

 
THANK YOU 

 

Thank you to  everyone who helped make our worship 

space beautiful for Christmas. Thank you for your time and 

expertise, whether it was hauling up flowers from the base-

ment or arranging them on the altar or helping with the 

garlands and all the electrical, it is much appreciated.  And 

it looks wonderful. 

 
 THANK YOU 

 
Thank you to all who so faithfully donate to the Mount 

Horeb Area Food Pantry here at St. Mary’s.  Our  

Parishioners recently delivered 60 3/4 pounds of food to the 

Pantry.  The Pantry is used by needy families and senior 

citizens on limited incomes.  Favorite items for the Pantry 

are cereals, both hot and cold, muffin mix, flour, sugar, 

canned fruits and vegetables, juices, stews, and soups.   

 

HOLY FAMILY HOMESCHOOLERS HIGH SCHOOL 

DRAMA 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 11 AT 6:30 PM 

WAUNAKEE HIGH SCHOOL THEATER 

 

The first play is The Adventures of Nate the Great, (sharp 

kid solving neighborhood mysteries) the second play is Lit-

tle Scrooge. (a kid-friendly comedy).   

 

Enter the Waunakee High School at Door #17 on South 

Street.  Tickets are $5 per person or $20 a family.  There 

are no advance ticket sales.  Produced by special arrange-

ment with The Dramatic Publishing Company, Woodstock, 

Illinois.  

 
SAFE HAVEN SUNDAY 

 
The family home is to be a safe haven.  But the inappropri-

ate use of technology in the home deprives it of this role, 

and is the greatest threat to the sanctity of marriages and 

families today.  Pornography and other online threats are 

often one click away, and parents can feel overwhelmed 

with not knowing how to best protect their children in our 

fast-paced digital world.  The weekend of January 19 and 

20, 2019 St. Mary Pine Bluff is taking a bold step to help 

families by celebrating Safe Haven Sunday.  This awareness 

day will provide access to practical resources that any car-

ing adult can use to protect themselves and our young peo-

ple from online risks.  Please join us with your prayers and 

presence as we prepare for this unique event.  

VESPERS 

SUNDAY DEC. 30 AT 4:30 PM IN CHURCH  

FOLLOWED BY POTLUCK IN SCHOOL 

BRING A DISH TO PASS  

 
ADULT FAITH FORMATION 

VIDEOS, AUDIO TALKS, EBOOKS, MOVIES,  

DAILY REFLECTIONS 

FORMED 

ACCESS AT: FORMED.ORG 

ACCESS CODE:BM2XBF 

http://www.madisondiocese.org/rachel
http://www.madisondiocese.org/rachel

